
A Little Change Can Change A Life!

STEP 1:  PLAN
● Decide how big and how long your campaign will be (usually 4-8 weeks).
● Schedule a time to pick up & return your bottles with your local center (a week before/after).
● Complete this form and email it to friendsofbcc@birthchoice.center or turn it in at your scheduled

pick up time. The staff is happy to help with scanning and emailing.

STEP 2:  PROMOTE
● Begin promoting your campaign dates 2 weeks prior to the start date.
● Birth Choice can provide a digital  graphic and a bulletin insert pdf that you can replicate to promote

your Baby Bottle Boomerang Campaign.

STEP 3:  EXECUTE
● Set-up a convenient baby bottle distribution spot at your church.
● Remind bottle takers of the return due date (for both empty or filled bottles).
● Collect and return filled and empty bottles to your Birth Choice Center.

CONTACT INFORMATION

Organization: __________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

Contact Name: _____________________________________________________ Title: _____________________________________________

Mailing Address: ______________________________________________________________________________________________________________

Email: _______________________________________________________________ Phone: ___________________________________________

BABY BOTTLE BOOMERANG INFORMATION # of Bottles Needed _______________________

Campaign Start Date ___________________________________ Campaign End Date _____________________________________

Bottle Pick Up Date   ___________________________________ Campaign End Date _____________________________________

Would you like a digital graphic or bulletin insert pdf?    Yes _______ No _______  Date Needed ______________________

QUESTIONS? HEMET TEMECULA PALM DESERT
(951) 766-6100       (951) 296-3441 (760) 895-4044


